
We Value Your Feedback 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Healthcare Facility Name] for your care. We are committed to 

improving our services and we highly value your opinions. 

We invite you to share your comments and suggestions regarding your recent visit. Your 

feedback helps us to enhance our services and ensure the highest level of patient satisfaction. 

Please take a moment to reply to this letter with your thoughts. You can also contact us directly 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for helping us improve our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 


